
A scripture based contemplative prayer group meets in the Oratory, 
Clonturk House, Church Avenue every Tuesday evening for 1 hour, begin-
ning at 8.00 pm.  All Welcome. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Kay Gibson, Catherine O’Reilly. 

John Dawson, Kenneth Weldon. 

 

MONTH’S MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Eileen Flynn, Deceased Members of O’Boyce Family, 

Rose White, Pat Murray, 

Winifred Donegan, Daniel Galvin, 

Joan Morrin, David Cherry, 

Sean O’Neill. 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD  for details on : 

1st Dublin Scouts Group—Helping Elderly or Disabled with their Garden  

 
‘Experience Counts’ - campaign that is aiming to encourage older adults 

to get involved in volunteering. ……………….. 

 
Understanding mental health better with brain data - interested in par-

ticipating in a short paid psychology study……………….. 

Nativity of St. John the Baptist  -  24th June  

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

1st  & 3rd Saturday of each 

month - 12.00 noon  

Please return Mass leaflets and weekly bulletin to 

the back of the Church (if not taking home ) 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:    Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                Tel/Fax. 8332772  

E-mail:  info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:   @marinoparish 

Hymns:                                                                                       
Entrance :           Page  No:     6           Hymn  No:       1                                                                                
Recessional :      Page  No:     8           Hymn No:      10 

 (Please do not remove Hymn Booklet from Church) 

 

Child Safe Guarding- E-Vetting – Marino 
& Rosmini 

 Thank you to all those Volunteers who 
have already returned their Vetting Application 
forms. 

The NVB/Gardaí are now sending the on-line 
Vetting form. This link will be sent within the 
next two weeks to the email address that you 
nominated in the Vetting Application form. 
Please check regularly for this email.  

It must be completed within 30 days of receipt 
OR ELSE THE PROCESS WILL HAVE TO START 
ALL OVER AGAIN! 

The link will give you all the information that 
you need to complete the on-line form. 

Thank you for your work on behalf of the Parish. 

 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


All Hallows Area Association are 
holding a Community Event this Sun-
day from 2-5pm in Dominican College      
All Welcome .                                                                                                             
See full details on Notice Board 

 

‘Knitwits’ The knitting Group are 

holding an exhibition of their works 
for  Charity on Saturday 30th June 
after the 10.00 a.m. Mass. Refresh-
ments available. Please come and 
join us. 

World Meeting of Families:  

Interested in attending the Final Mass  in the Phoe-
nix Park on 26th as part of a Parish Group ?…….  

Also, would you consider Hosting/Volunteering 
(21st. to the 26th. of August)? 

 If you are interested in being a Host, a Vol-
unteer or attending the Final Mass as part of a Parish Group, please contact 
the  Sacristy/ Parish Office. The information will be passed onto the WMOF 
team in Clonliffe College.          

Sunday Thought  

Our times have an air of instability and everyone feels 

the sense of upheaval and unpredictability. Fear is 

perfectly understandable. Something similar may be 

said of our lives as believers. From a “church” point of view, we 

wonder who will be in church in the coming years and who will 

preside at the Mass. And yet, at the centre of the faith project 

stands not my condition or even my faith, but all that God did for 

us in Jesus’ death and resurrection. As St. Paul exclaims “who 

can separate us from the love of God in Christ”?  

Prayer: I love you, Lord, my rock, my fortress, my refuge. Help me 

to take hold of the hand you stretch out in Jesus. 

 

Minister of the word Rosters - The 
Rosters for July & August are availa-
ble for collection in the Sacris-
ty .  Your continued loyalty to this 
important service is very much ap-
preciated.  Many thanks to all. 
 

"Heart to Hand" Coffee Morning 
15th June 2018—Mary Shiel and 
her friends are most grateful to all 
who supported this fundraiser for 
"Heart to Hand."  Although we did-
n't quite get to use the garden, it 
was a lovely morning both socially 
and financially, and made over 
€1,600.  Many thanks to our loyal 
Marino friends! 
 

Church Repository/Shop: The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 
every Tuesday and Thursday morn-
ing after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 
11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We  

 

 

have a good supply of sacramental 
mementos for boys and girls  for all 
special occasions.   

 

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy. 

 

Ministers of the Eucharist - The 
new rosters for July/August/
September are now available for 
collection in the Sacristy .  Your 
continued loyalty to this important 
service is very much appreciat-
ed.  Many thanks to all. 

 

Eucharist Adoration takes place in 
the Oratory of the Rosminian Fa-
thers, Clonturk House each Sunday 
night  (except Bank Holiday Week-
ends) from 7.00  to 8.00pm p.m.  

 

Parish Lotto: 

 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this 
week.  

The winning numbers were:   5, 8, 13 & 16 

The jackpot now stands at €3,300 


